
Dear Mr. Ronquillo,

1216 Shinn Street Manhattan, New York 10016 
212-779-6656 | 212-779-6656 | info@fnpcorp.com 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

This month's update sees the continuation of demolition and removal of all 
building materials. Existing concrete slabs and footings have been removed. 

 
We hope you are as excited as we are to see the continued progression of 

1060 Carnegie and we look forward to updating you.

FEBRUARY  


